Utility Proposed Service Quality Metric Language with DG et al proposed redlines
The Working Group believes that it is appropriate to explore the design of a service quality metric associated with enforcing timelines established in the Standards for Interconnection of Distributed Generation through a proceeding at the D.P.U.  Moreover, the utilities agree not to oppose the inclusion of such a metric in the context of such proceeding and have the metric be approved for eaffect as of January 1, 2014.  The Working Group believes that the specific design of such metric including but not limited to benchmarks and overall weighting should be discussed in the context of the aforementioned D.P.U. proceeding. 
Other DG Option (Support/Support)Moreover, the utilities support discussion of other comparable proposals relating to enforcing interconnection timelines in the context of this proceeding.
The Working Group believes that it is appropriate to explore the design of a service quality metric associated with enforcing timelines established in the Standards for Interconnection of Distributed Generation through a proceeding at the D.P.U.  Moreover, the utilities agree to support the inclusion of such a metric in the context of such proceeding and have the metric be approved for effect as of January 1, 2014.  The Working Group believes that the specific design of such metric including but not limited to benchmarks and overall weighting should be discussed in the context of the aforementioned D.P.U. proceeding. Moreover, the utilities support discussion of other comparable proposals relating to enforcing interconnection timelines in the context of this proceeding.








JDR Possible Reshuffling of the sentence order
The Working Group believes that it is appropriate to explore the design of a service quality metric associated with enforcing timelines established in the Standards for Interconnection of Distributed Generation through a proceeding at the D.P.U.  Moreover, the Working Group believes that the specific design of such metric including but not limited to benchmarks and overall weighting be discussed in the context of the aforementioned D.P.U. proceeding.  
The utilities agree not to oppose the inclusion of such a metric in the context of such proceeding and have the metric be approved for affect as of January 1, 2014.  Moreover, the utilities support discussion of other comparable proposals relating to enforcing interconnection timelines in the context of this proceeding.

